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Engayne Newsletter 

Spring 2023 First Half Term  What’s happening at Engayne? 

HOUSEPOINTS 

The winning house for 
Spring 1 is:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With 941 house points  

Children from Terra 
house can wear non-

uniform on Monday 20th 
February  

 

 

Dates for your diary 
 
22/23 Feb - EYFS, 
YR2 & YR6 meet the 
teachers 
 
21/22 March—YR1, 
YR3, YR4 & YR5 meet 
the teachers 
 
22 March 1J café 
23 March 1P café 
24 March 1C cafe 

Year 5 Social Action Project:     Dogs Trust  
On Friday 20th January, five pupils and two excited teachers visited the Dogs Trust in Basildon to deliver all 
the tasty treats, toys and warm, comfy blankets that we collected over Autumn term as part of our Social 
Action Project.  

The car was so packed with all the donations and presents that there was barely any space left for our bags. 
We are very grateful that the parents were on hand to help us unload all the goodies for the dogs and 
appreciate all that they have done with the donations. 

We were delighted that we were able to meet some of the adorable dogs who are living at the Dogs Trust. 
They had lovely comfy kennels and were ecstatic to see us. The staff at the Dogs Trust promised they would 
share out everything so all the dogs would receive a gift from our donations. 

The children had a fantastic time visiting the dogs! Providing the dogs, who do not have a forever home yet, 
Christmas presents was a wholesome experience which the children extremely enjoyed. 

 

We are eagerly looking forward to doing more this year to support the dogs. Thank you to everyone who 

was able to donate to the Dogs Trust.  

 

Thank you to KS1 parents/ carers for coming into school to spend time with your child. 
Reception have built rockets, Year 1 have been learning their phonics and Year 2, some 
extra reading. Its so lovely to build these opportunities back into the school timetables.  

 

The children have been writing more to improve their sentences. We have needed to build 
the children's stamina and inspire them to write each day about a different topic. We are 
seeing an improvement and slowly they are remembering all the punctuation and spelling.  

Any writing at home would support us within school.  

 

We return to school on Monday 20th February 2023. Have an enjoyable half term with 
friends and family.  

Regards Mrs Sankey    



Year 1 Year 2 

Year 3 

Reception 
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Year 6 

Year 4 

Year 5 

 

This term we have been learning about the 
Great Fire of London. We got to dress up 
and pretend we were living in 1666. We had 
lots of activities such as making bread, soap 
and clay pots as well as weaving and ink 
making. It was so much fun! 

Zac B 2M  


